UC LA Academic Senate

Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction

December 1, 2020

To: Shane White, Chair
Academic Senate

Re: UCLA Academic Senate Bylaw 100 Amendment

The Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction (CR&J) has proposed amendments to Academic Senate Bylaw
100. The proposal is enclosed, and was approved unanimously (3 in favor, 0 against, 0 abstained) on
November 4, 2020.

CR&J found that the proposed bylaw amendment is consistent with the Code of the Academic Senate
and correct in implementing the intent described in the rationale. Therefore, the proposed Bylaw 100
amendment may now be considered by the Legislative Assembly.

Sincerely,

David Blank, Chair
Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction

Enclosure

cc: Randolph Bucklin, Member, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate
Alfreda Iglehart, Member, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction
Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate
Taylor Lane Daymude, Policy Analyst, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction
Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate



